Ref No.: GNIT/22/35 Dated: 04-07-2022

NOTICE

It is for the information of all B.Pharmacy students that summer vacations are
ending on 05" July 2022. All the students must attend classes regularly from
06" July-2022 to avoid shortage of attendance.

Principal

1. The Hon’ble Chairman, for kind information.
2. The Dean.

3. All Faculty members.
4. Office Assistants.
5. P.As. to Principal, for kind information of the Principal.
6. Notice Board.

7. Hostel Wardens ( Boys & Girls)



